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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission'

ATTN.: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Extension to Respond to Notice of Violation

Gentlemen:

NRC Inspection Report Numbers 50-348/94-04 and 50-364/94-04 dated April 12,1994
included a Notice of Violation concerning mispositioning of plant equipment. The response
to the Notice of Violation was required by May 12,1994.

In a telephone conversation on May 5,1994 between Mr. H. O. Christensen of Region 11
and Mr. B. D. McKinney of Southern Nuclear Operating Company, an extension for replying
to the Notice of Violation was granted. The response to the Notice of Violation is due
May 18,1994.

If there are any questions, please advise.

Respectfully submitted, j

$
'-

?> t / N> r-

Dave Morey D' l

|
EFB: cit NOV9404. DOC

cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. B. L. Siegel
Mr. T. M. Ross

}3C0!i
9405130232 940509
PDR ADOCK 05000348 ,I{ p'a PDR V |

- -


